

# St Mary's Catholic Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Armstrong
Diocese of Plymouth

31st January 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Maths

This week we have finished off our unit on capacity. We thought about what the difference between volume and capacity is and went on a 1000ml hunt around Y3, to find containers that are equal to 1 litre.

#### **English**

We peer and self-assessed our stories this week. We had a checklist which we used to mark our work against. Did we use capital letters and full stops? Have we used interesting vocabulary? Have we used a range of fronted adverbials? We are writing up our stories in 'best' on Thursday and some children will be awarded their pen licenses! They are very excited!

#### RE

We continued our work on revelation by looking at the Old and New Testament accounts and considering how we can hear God's voice through them.

## Art

Ask us about our continuous line drawings we enjoyed creating this week!

## **Behaviour**

May we remind parents/carers that all children must be adhering to the behaviour policy as outlined on the school website (link below)

file:///C:/Users/b.shaw/Downloads/Behaviour Policy 2019-20.pdf

Keep an eye out on Twitter for examples for examples of our work throughout the week.

Thank you

The Y3 team.

Telephone: (01202) 676207 Website: www.st-marys.poole.sch.uk E-mail: office@st-marys.poole.sch.uk